BOARD/COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION

URBAN TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

Recommendation Number 20170110-03B: Transportation Mitigation Practices & Policies

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Urban Transportation Commission recommends that City
staff investigate the amendment of City Code 25-6-141 to remove the “shall” language that mandates
the Director deny all applications that meet certain criteria as a part of the general consideration to the
transportation mitigation code amendments.

Date of Approval: January 10, 2017

Record of the vote: 6-1-1, with Commissioner Davis opposed, Commissioner Calistrat abstaining, and
Commissioners Rangel, Hoesk, and Weatherby absent
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